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County Counsel 

CEO Angelo 

Planning Dept 

Clerk of the Board 

 

11/4/19 

 

 

R.E.    Action item vote to approve Agenda item 5C 

 

Dear Ms. Angelo, Board of Supervisors, County Counsel, Planning and Building.. The 

Mendocino County Blacktail Association opposes a yes vote on 5C and has great 

concern over the intended direction of the Board to move forward with the Item 5C. This 

is entering an uncharted and unstudied environmental pathway of expanding commercial 

cannabis enterprises into resource lands i.e. Timber and range. I would like to remind the 

Board and County Counsel that this is a violation of the original agreement of the 

ordinance regarding CEQA, with MCBA and without a complete EIR of this action 

ITEM 5C, this will result in a challenge to the ordinance and Item 5C again. We would 

ask the Board to table this item until sufficient Meetings that accommodate working 

people’s schedules and with the concerned public in attendance to respond to this move 

be achieved.   

 

 

Respectfully 

 

 

Paul Trouette  

President Mendocino County Black tail Association 

 

  


